

## **Bristol Fire Department**

F3A

## **Inter Office Memorandum**

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

CC:

File

Date:

September 8, 2022

Re:

License Recommendation, September 21 Council Meeting

BRISTOL, INTOUCHOLAND

BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

The fire department has reviewed the license request presented as follows:

1. Use of Maritime Center and Permission to Use/Sell Alcoholic Beverages

Paul LaFleur for Bristol Athletic Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony

October 8, 2022 from 1600-1900

There is no objection to the granting of said license as described in the Town Clerk's memorandum dated September 7, 2022, provided the applicant is compliant with all applicable laws, codes, ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.

CONTENTE STEVEN CONTENTS Town Administrator

